You're Invited

to our T.APP. LunGCh ¢ Learn!

Who: 3rd Grade families
When: Wednesday, October 3rd at 11:00a.m.
Where: your child's classroom

Join your child for lunch, and see how they are growing in
3rd grade! Your child is EXCITED to share their work with you and
show you what they have learned so far in their progress towards
meeting grade level expectations! Our students have been working
really hard, so mark your calendars for this special event! We look
forward to seeing you on October 3rd!

**Please fill out the attached lunch reservation form and return
it to the school no later than Wednesday, September 26th.
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